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27.1.23 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 27.1.23 
  
Thank you for coming into school on Tuesday for Open Classrooms – we hope you enjoyed it!  
Everything feels a bit better with some milder weather; journeys to and from school are much less 
slippery! 
 
This week in school: 
Today, we had a lovely assembly presented by Class 11.   In Year 2, the children and adults have 
been watching eagerly as their chicks begin to hatch out of the eggs which arrived on Monday.  
Also, we have been spending time this week creating artwork as part of our ‘Inspire: Nature – 
Rocks’ week.  It’s been very busy all round! 
 
Next week in school: 
Year 5/6 Bikeability:  If your child is booked onto this, the Bikeability training will be taking place 
on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday during the school day. 
Wednesday 1st February – Industrial strike action: Mr Tull sent out a letter yesterday with 
additional information about how we are planning ahead if the industrial action does go ahead on 
Wednesday. Please do make sure you have read that letter. 
 
‘Be The Rainbow’:  For a number of years in February, we have invited parents, carers, children 
and staff to come and be part of a ‘Be The Rainbow’ photo in the Expressive Arts hall to mark 
LGBTQ+ History Month.  We are happy to invite you to come and be part of our 2023 photo next 
Friday, 3rd February – all adults and children are welcome!  Details are: 

 Place:  Expressive Arts hall (come to the door of that hall, just near the main front entrance) 

 Time:  Friday 3rd February at 3..30pm  

 Please feel free to wear a colour from the rainbow! 

 All are welcome to be part of our photo.  Please do bring family and friends! 
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have 
any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris 
at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate 
Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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